
SOMETHING TO THINK ABOUT 

Something to Think About is a periodic column from the South Carolina High School 
League (SCHSL) Communications & Public Relations Department. It can be found 
under the Communications Link on the SCHSL website, www.schsl.org.  

This week’s column focuses on the Summer and revisits the NON-OFFICIAL SCHSL 
social media pages.   

As we close out the 2023-24 school year, the SCHSL wishes you a safe, enjoyable, 
and relaxing summer. Be sure to take some time to smell the flowers, take a vacation, 
put your feet in the sand, basically, relax, relate, and release from all the hard work and 
long hours you put in this year. 

Remember, summer is a time for you to take a break along with your students. If you 
are working at the school this summer, or teaching summer school, we hope you still 
are able to find the time to take a break and do something special for yourself. 

It is important to remember your Mental Health.  Time away from school and the 
students will help you focus on that. 

As this is the final column of the 2023-24 school year, I would be remiss if I didn’t 
remind you of the non-official South Carolina High School League (SCHSL) social 
media pages using the SCHSL Logo, especially on Instagram. 

I have listed below the official social media pages for the SCHSL. All other pages using 
the SCHSL logo or anything similar are unofficial, and the SCHSL highly suggests 
unfollowing and discourages following them.  

Please note, SCHSL uses as the profile picture on its official Facebook and 
Twitter (X) pages, and Instagram uses as the profile picture on the SCHSL 
official page. 

Below are the ONLY OFFICIAL social media handles for the SCHSL.  

@schslsports 

www.facebook.com/schsl/ 

@schsl 

http://www.schsl.org/

